ASSAM PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
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No. 8PSC/DR-49/2/2015-2016 (Vol-II) Dated Guwahati the 19" June/2017

NOTIFICATION:

It is for information of all concerned that the Assam Public Service Commission has decided to
cancel the interview for the post of Post Graduate T_eécher under Education Secondary Deptt. called vide
Advt. No. 01/2016 which was held on 18", 19" & 20" July and 26", 27", 28" and 30" September 2016.
As per Advocate General Assam letter No. AGL/46/2016/128 dated 6™ March 2017. The candidate who
had already been declared eligible to appear in the Viva-voce interview for the said post-vide earlier
Notification No. SOPSC/DR-49/2/2015-2016 dated 24-06-2016 and Notification No.239PSC/DR-
49/2/2015-2016 dated 08-09-2016 are eligible to appear in the Viva-voce interview scheduled from 05-
07-2017 to 18-07-2017 at its office at Jawaharnagar, Khanapara, Ghy-22.

Fresh Intimation letters will be issued for the said interview to be held on 05-07-2017 to 18-07-
2017. The Intimation letter shall be uploaded in the APSC website(www.apsc.nic.in) on 27-06-2017. The
concerned candidate shall have to download his/her own Intimation letter from the aforesaid website.

Sdf/- Lﬁaﬁﬂ»’ ‘
Deputy Secretary, 19 tlor [+

Assam Public Service Commission,
Jawaharnagar, Khanapara, Guwahati-22.

No Intimation letter shall be sent by post/ courier.




